

August 17th 2022

David Hebert City Manager City of Oakland Park 3650 NE 12th Avenue Oakland Park, FL 33334

Dear David,

It has been an amazing year for the growth and direction of the City of Oakland Park. We have enjoyed working with the Commission and the incredible team you have put together.

We have had great success at the County Commission, State Agencies and an ambitious legislative program in the last year.

We are pleased to confirm our commitment to renew our representation agreement with the City under the same terms and conditions as our 2021 agreement. We will continue to represent the City in front of but not limited to; The County Commission, The Florida Legislature, State Agencies, Federal Agencies and Congress. We will continue to be available to the City in person or electronically as conditions dictate.

Again, thank you and the Commission for the ongoing opportunity.

Sincerely,

Russ Klenet

Russ Klenet President